United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
Washington, D.C. 20240

In Reply Refer To:
AEA/DPPS/050518

Memorandum

To: Director, Qffice of Environmental Policy and Compliance
From: Director | : MGALG__-

Subject: Environmental Justice Annual Implementation Progress Report

This memorandum transmits the U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service’s (Service) Environmental
Justice Annual Implementation Progress Report.

If you have any questions about this Progress Report, contact Ms. Kim Lambert, the Service’s
Environmental Justice Specialist at (703) 358-2554.

Attachment



